
Puget Sound Energy 
P.O. Box 97034 

Bellevue, WA 98009-9734 
pse.com 

September 17, 2024 

Filed Via Web Portal 

Jeff Killip 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, Washington 98503 

Re: Puget Sound Energy’s Petition to Amend Order 01 – Docket UE-231031 

Dear Director Killip, 

On June 12, Puget Sound Energy (PSE) filed its Petition to Amend Order 01 in Docket 
UE-231031, issued on February 23, 2024, wherein PSE requested that the Washington Utilities 
and Transportation Commission (Commission) amend Order 01 to remove Conditions 1 and 2 in 
paragraph 17. Pursuant to WAC 480-07-870(3), any party in the original proceeding may file a 
response to the petition within twenty days after the petitioner serves the petition unless the 
Commission establishes a different deadline by notice. Over three months have passed since 
PSE’s Petition filing and no other party submitted response to the petition.  

A timely decision in this matter is now a necessity. Conditions 1 and 2 in paragraph 17 of 
Order 01 impose a deadline of December 31, 2024. PSE must receive a decision in this matter in 
order to ensure timely completion of these conditions in the event that the Commission does not 
approve PSE’s petition in this matter. To that end, PSE is filing this letter to respectfully request 
that the Commission place Docket UE-231031 and this petition on the agenda for the September 
26, 2024 Open Meeting. 

If you have questions about this filing, please contact Kelima Yakupova, State and 
Regional Policy Consultant, at 425-462-3588 or kelima.yakupova@pse.com.  If you have any 
other questions, please contact me at 425-462-3051.  

Sincerely, 

/s/ Wendy Gerlitz 

Wendy Gerlitz 
Director, Regulatory Policy 
Puget Sound Energy  
PO Box 97034, BEL10W 
Bellevue, WA 98009-9734  
425-462-3051
Wendy.Gerlitz@pse.com
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